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Dear Brampton North,  

Thank you for entrusting me 
once again with the privilege of 
serving as your Member of 
Parliament in Ottawa.  

Since 2015, I have worked hard 
to make sure Brampton 
continues to receive the 
investments we need in 
infrastructure, transit, community 
building, and much more.  

I’m looking forward to 

continuing my advocacy for you 
and everyone in Brampton North 
to better benefit our 
communities, make life more 
affordable for families, protect 
Canadians’ health, and boost our 
economy.   

More importantly, I’m looking 
forward to being even more 
accessible to you. If you need 
help or have questions about any 
federal issue, my door is always 
open.  

A LETTER FROM YOUR MEMBER OF PARLIAMENT 

FALL 2021 

INFO 

CONSTITUENCY OFFICE 

50 Sunny Meadow Blvd, 306 

Brampton, ON L6R 0Y7  

Tel. 905-840-0505 

 

Scan the QR code 

to check out our 

website 

 

Ruby.Sahota@parl.gc.ca 

My office is 

always 

open for 

you. 

 

Contact me 

today! 

Subscribe to our Weekly 

Updates on our website! 
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Our Plans For A Better Brampton 

$10 A Day Childcare 

When the Ontario Government signs onto our federal early 

learning and childcare policy, we’ll be saving Brampton    

families almost $16,000 in childcare costs. We’re making life 

more affordable for families as early as 2022 when we cut 

childcare costs in half.  

A More Resilient Economy 

The Canadian Government is going beyond our goal of creating 

1 million jobs and ensuring that federal workers receive $15/

hour, our economy moves forward into a sustainable future, 

and we expand EI to support even more Canadians.  

Finishing the Fight Against COVID-19 

Our Government is moving Canada out of the pandemic by   

enforcing vaccinations on planes and trains, requiring             

vaccinations for federal employees, and funding the provinces to 

implement vaccine passports.  

Improving Our Healthcare System 

Our federal Government is investing to tackle long waitlists in 

our healthcare system, hire 7,500 new doctors and nurses, and 

make sure mental health access is free and accessible for    

Canadians. We’re also improving long-term care and hiring 

50,000 new personal support workers.  

A Home For Everyone 

We’re making home ownership more affordable by banning 

foreign buyers from buying residential properties, creating a 

Home Buyer’s Bill of Rights, creating a new tax-free First-Time 

Home Savings Account, and building 1.4 million homes across 

the country to increase housing supply. 
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New and Noteworthy 

Vaccine Passports For Ontario and International Travel 

Thanks to the federal Government’s quick funding, Ontario has 

been able to create and roll out a new proof of COVID-19         

vaccination system. Download your new QR code proof of        

vaccination today and use it to access non-essential businesses. 

The federal Government has also created a standardized proof of 

vaccination for domestic and international travel. You can down-

load it from the Ontario website and add it to your ArriveCAN app. 

USA Open To Travelers With Mixed Vaccines 

Fully vaccinated Canadians can now travel to the USA using 

our land border starting November 8, 2021. Canadians who 

received mixed vaccines are considered fully vaccinated,      

including any combination of Astra-Zeneca, Pfizer, and 

Moderna. Make sure to check Canada.ca for any travel        

advisories and travel requirements before planning your trip! 

Temporary  Changes to Employment Insurance  

Coming into effect September 26, 2021 and ending on      

September 24, 2022, new changes to EI include: uniform     

entrance requirement of 420 insurable hours of employment 

for EI regular and special benefits, allowing claimants to      

receive EI benefits sooner by simplifying rules, and ensuring 

that all insurable hours of employment count towards          

eligibility. Check Canada.ca for more details and information 

on how to apply.  

Honouring Truth And Reconciliation Day 

On September 30th, Canadians commemorated our first         

National Day for Truth and Reconciliation and wore orange to 

honour Orange Shirt Day.  

It was a time to reflect on the legacies of residential schools and 

come together to learn more about Indigenous history, reflect on 

the healing of survivors and advance reconciliation, together.  

Where To Get Your Vaccine 

Walk-ins available at Region of Peel main 

office at 10 Peel Centre Drive, Tuesday-

Saturday from 1PM-8PM 

Or, go online to book your appointment 

here: https://www.peelregion.ca/

coronavirus/vaccine 

Or, call the provincial booking line at          

1-833-943-3900 
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Want to see more content like this? Sign up for our Weekly Updates 

• Get up to date information on what our Government is working on 

• Learn more about programs or benefits that you can access 

• Be the first to know about new investments and events in Brampton 

Scan the QR code to go to our website, RubySahotaMP.ca, and click Get Updates in 

our header to sign up! 

SIGN UP FOR 


